
FIRST ADDENDUM

NOTICE FOR INVITING BIDS

FIRESMART
PUBLIC DEMONSTRATION GARDEN PROJECT

AT
THE SLEEPY HOLLOW COMMUNITY CENTER

Sleepy Hollow Fire Protection District

Addendum Release Date: _November 15, 2023

This First Addendum applies to the Notice for Inviting Bids (Notice) issued by the Sleepy
Hollow Fire Protection District on October 27, 2023 for the above project, and amends
the Notice to provide that bid proposals will not be accepted online and will be opened
at 1317 Butterfield Rd., San Anselmo, CA 94960. Bid proposals will be accepted by mail
or personal delivery during regular business hours at: Sleepy Hollow Fire Protection
District, 1317 Butterfield Rd., San Anselmo, CA 94960.

Page 1 of the Notice is addended to read as follows:

BIDS DUE BY: 3:00 p.m. November 22, 2023
TIME AND DATE OF OPENING BIDS: 3:00 p.m. November 30, 2023 at 1317
Butterfield Rd., San Anselmo, CA 94960

Notice is hereby given that the Sleepy Hollow Fire Protection District (the “District”) is
accepting bids for:

The furnishing of all labor, materials, and equipment, and performing all
work necessary and incidental for the installation and construction of a FireSmart

Public Demonstration Garden and three months’ maintenance.
Bids may be submitted electronically at:
https://www.shfpd.org/public-demonstration-garden and/or by personal delivery during
regular business hours or mail sent to: Sleepy Hollow Fire Protection District, 1317
Butterfield Rd., San Anselmo, CA 94960. All bid proposals must be received no later
than 3:00 p.m. on November 22, 2023. Postmarks will not be accepted. All emailed bid
proposals must be received no later than said deadline. Mailed bid proposals must be
submitted in a sealed envelope and clearly marked “Bid for FireSmart Public
Demonstration Garden Project”. Email bid proposals must be labeled the same.
All other provisions of the Notice remain unchanged by this Addendum.


